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SOS Toulouse Oliver Statement on Omnibus 

Spending Bill Becoming Law 

SANTA FE – New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver released the following 

statement today in response to the news that the $1.3 billion federal omnibus spending bill 

will become law: 

“This spending package includes at least $3 million in funding for my office to bolster cyber 

protections against foreign adversaries and overall election security. I thank our own Senator 

Martin Heinrich for his leadership in helping to secure these funds for New Mexico’s 

voters.” 

# # # 
 
Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
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